
IN REPLY REFER TO:
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United States Department of the Interior
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

FORT UNION NATIONAL MONUMENT 
WATROUS, NEW MEXICO 877$3

JUNE 20, 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin 
I4O9 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87301 

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Thank you for your kind and prompt reply to my request. As I stated 
previously your aerial photograph is an excellent aid with which 
we help visitors to visualize the second and third Fort Unions; I 
appreciate your assistance in allowing us to retain this valuable 
tool.

Yes, please frame the picture. Our present copy of the picture 
measures 16 I/I4" x 13 1/2". This size seems to serve our purposes 
well. And, of course, we will happily pay whatever charges are 
necessary.

I will be in Santa Fe on July 1st on business. I would be interested 
in seeing the other pictures which you took on that day. Perhaps 
I ®ould also pick up the photograph so that we can avoid sending 
it through the mail. My business will occupy me on the afternoon 
of the 1st. Perhaps I could visit around 11:00 a.m.? Please let 
me know if this would be convenient.

Once again, thank you.
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Sincerely,

Robert J. ipff 
Acting Superintendent


